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Appendix B
Notification to Neighbourhood



Notification to Residents

wesgroup

September 18, 2024
Re: Wesgroup Properties — 150 Braid St. Crane Dismantle

We wish to provide notice to the residents in the neighbourhoods adjacent to 150 Braid St, that we will
be dismantling the tower crane at this address during the weekend of October 25 — 27", To minimize
the number of days this activity will impact traffic along Braid St, construction noise will begin earlier
than usual.

Noise bylaw extensions have been granted allowing site work to begin early as follows:

7:00am — 9:00am Saturday October 26th
9:00am — 6:00pm Sunday October 27th

We understand that this may be an inconvenience for you and we apologize for any disruption caused.
We will do our best to have this work completed quickly to minimize any additional noise.

We trust that this information clarifies the details regarding our upcoming construction and general
timeline. Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Scott Goldfinch
(sgoldfinch@wesgroup.ca). We hope to maintain open lines of communication to help answer your
questions or concerns.

Wesgroup Contracting Ltd.
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